
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 6, 2008 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   8th ALDERMANIC DISTRICT - FILE #071386 

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON  

         WEST SCOTT STREET AND 

         SOUTH 28
TH

 STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be heard before the full Common Council 

on March 18, 2008 to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

 

c:  City Clerk – Public Safety 


